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Will You Be Our
Candidate?

Lake of the Woods is now in
District 63 along with part of
Spotsylvania County after the
maps were redrawn. We
need someone willing to run
for a seat in the state of
Virginia House of Delegates.
Thus far no Democrat has
stepped forward.

We also need someone to run
for a seat on the Orange
County School Board. As you
may have heard, the current
School Board is very
conservative.

If you are interested in running
for either of these positions,
please contact Jen Heinz at:
jenheinz6103@gmail.com

or call her at 703-508-1104

Keep in mind that our club
and the Orange County
Democratic Committee will
work hard to get you elected.

Club Chairman
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P.O. Box 1351
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22508

VSmallwoodFNP@gmail.com

January Club
Meeting featuring
Terry Vickery!

The January club meeting will
be held on Wednesday,
January 11th in room #2 at the
LOW Community Center. The
doors open at 1 PM. The
meeting starts at 1:30 PM.
Our speaker will be Teri
Vickery, the current President

- of the Lake of the Woods

Association. Teri will fill us in
on the issues that the Board
will be working on in 2023.
This is an opportunity to ask
questions about how our
community is evolving.

The Holiday
Luncheon was a big
success with 66
people attending!
Don‘'t miss the
photos of the event
attached to this
email.

It's Time to

Pay Dues!

Many club members paid their
dues at the Holiday Luncheon.
Thank you! If you have not
yet paid dues, please pay
dues for 2023 by going to our
website:
www.lowdemocrats.org and
click on the pay dues icon. Or,
you can bring your check
written to LOW Democratic
Club to the January club
meeting. Or you can mail your
check to:

LOW Democratic Club

P.O. Box 1351

Locust Grove, VA 22508




